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Nursery Update

 Friday 22nd March 2024
	Hi everyone.
Another week over and we’re nearly at the Easter break. Don’t forget to send us some photos of what you get up to. We love sharing our adventures. 
It’s been lovely to see you for our Parent conferences this week and I look forward to seeing the rest of you on Tuesday. Please don’t forget that if you need me, you can always contact me on Seesaw or, in an emergency, ring the main school office and they’ll put you through to Nursery. 

	This week we have been sorting animals into farm animals and pets and have had a go at milking a cow, using a rubber glove as a pretend udder. It’s a great deal trickier than it looks, but was great fun. We have been reading poems from “Farmyard Hullaballoo” spotting lots of rhyming words and finding out about the Muslim festival of Ramadan and making moon and star mobiles.
In maths we have looked at ordinal number talking about 1st, 2nd and 3rd, first and last and have been using Numicon to help us with number bonds and doubling.


	 Next week we will be reading the story of Dora’s eggs and creating a story map for it as well as celebrating Holi, the Hindu festival of colour, love and Spring. We’ll be having lots of Easter fun with Easter egg hunts and our Easter Bonnet Parade and going on a walk to look for signs of Spring, collecting things we find along the way to create Journey Sticks.
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In maths we will be looking again at 2d shapes and introducing sphere and cube to the children as well as finding number bonds of 5. 
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	The farm trip was a massive success. We all had a wonderful day. A big thank you to all the helpers who came with us and everyone else who volunteered but wasn’t lucky enough to be drawn out of the hat. I have made a book of our day that will come home with each child at some point. Please return it after one night so we can all have a turn as soon as possible.

	Don’t forget to get creating those Easter Bonnets for our parade on Wednesday 27th March.

	Thank you to everyone who has been kind enough to send in birthday cake for your child to share on their special day. We do send it home to adhere to our Healthy School Guidelines and so if you wish to send in cake, individual cupcakes that we can just hand out at hometime are the way forward. Mrs McGuirk is a whizz at portion control but it takes her away from supporting the children with their learning. Another alternative would be small packets of sweets that we can pop in book bags, but please don’t feel that you have to send something in.

	Please can we continue to avoid putting nuts in the children’s packed lunches to avoid allergic reactions and as the children now go over to the main hall for lunch, we also now need to avoid hummus as there is a child with a severe allergy to sesame. I know it can be tricky to pack a lunch that your child will enjoy and I’m always impressed by the selection of what they have to eat.
 I know they always look forward to their Friday chocolate treat.




